
 

 

 
 

 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE OF CANCELLATION  

OF THE  

Beautification Committee 

Thursday, January 17, 2019  
 

 

The next regularly scheduled meeting will be held on Thursday, February 21, 

2019 at 6:00 PM at the Bloomington Police station /Osbourne room 

 

Please feel free to contact the City Clerk’s at (309) 434-2240 from 8:00 AM to 5:00 

PM should you have any questions or concerns regarding this notice. 

 

Leslie Yocum 

City Clerk 

 

Posted: Tuesday, January 15, 2019 

 

   

 


